
 

 

09 September 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation during the first few days of the new term. I will be 
sending you a more detailed letter in the next few days, however I wanted to share some important 
information with you.  
 
Firstly, I have been very impressed with the way that our students have adjusted to news ways of 
working at school and acting so responsibly as they move around school. The majority of the plans 
we have put in place are working and we continue to review things on a daily basis. As a result 
of observing things working in operation for the first few days of term, we can see there is too much 
congestion in the main building on the change over of lessons and have therefore decided to 
amend the one way system. Students will be given a full briefing of the new arrangements in an 
extended Registration this morning. We are confident that movement on the corridors will now be 
quicker and less congested.  
 
As I said in my communication before the term started, we will continue to review our plans, and if 
needed, amend them accordingly. We are reminding students constantly about social distancing 
and the importance of good hand and respiratory hygiene and would appreciate your support by 
asking you to remind your children about this on a regular basis. Face masks can be purchased 
from student reception at a cost of 50p. 
 
Secondly, we have been made aware of a TikTok video that is in circulation showing a man taking 
his own life. We would advise that you monitor your child's use of social media carefully and 
have attached some information about TikTok which you may find useful.  
 
Thank you once again for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr J Barlow 
Headteacher 
 
 


